CARTMEL CE PRIMARY SCHOOL Newsletter10th March 2017 2017

What an incredible night at the 'Storytelling and Poetry Evening' on Wednesday. My grateful thanks to all who made this event possible. The children shared their stories and poems with confidence and courage in front of a packed audience! Each and every one of them were true ambassadors for our school. It was also great to welcome so many friends from the village and church, who came to support the children in this venture. We certainly have some very 'Bright Stars' in our midst.

With my thanks and huge congratulations,
Mrs Battersby

Money Matters

As we are coming to the end of the financial year, please can you ensure all outstanding payments are up to date.

Thank you.

Class 1's Topic

Class 1's topic is "Explorers". If anyone is passing a travel agent, please collect some holiday brochures for the children's role play area. Thank you.

School Dinners

Please ensure all dinners are complete by Friday at 2pm at the latest, as then the menu will be taken offline and no longer available to update. Menus will be sent weekly; however, you can book your child's dinner choices up until the Easter holidays.

Dates for your Diary

Event	Time	Date
Football with	3:00pm	Every Monday
James	Till	
	4:00pm	
Ethos Group	3.00pm	Every Tuesday
	till	
	4.00pm	
Multi skills	3:00pm	Every Wednesday
with Keith	Till	
	4:00pm	
Yr. 3/4	12:30pm	Every Wednesday
swimming	Till	
	2:30pm	
Whole school	All day	23 rd March
trip to Tatton		
Park.		

Bikeability

Bikeability week begins on the 20th March. Year 4 children will need to bring in their bikes <u>just</u> on the Monday 20th. Year 5 children will need their bike in school <u>all</u> week. All bikes must be in good working order and suitable clothing must be worn. <u>Don't</u> forget your helmets!

Tatton Park

Please remember to hand in your child's consent forms by Monday 13th March.

Footlights

The footlights club is on Tuesday 21st March. 3pm-5pm, **for one session only.** We appreciate this on the same night as ethos child. Rev. Nick will still continue with ethos child club on this evening.

Important

Please remember to inform a member of staff if you have arranged for somebody else to collect your child/children from school or afterschool club.

School Angels

Please remember to use this website when ordering items over the internet. It doesn't cost you anything and the school will receive a donation. If we don't keep on using school angel then we will simply loose it. Thank you. Total raised so far £266.52p Please keep using this site.

The web address is

www.schoolangel.org.uk/cartmel-ce-primary-school Sites include Amazon, John Lewis, M&S, Argos, Joules, Asda Direct, Boden. Please take a look.

Please remember to use this site when booking your summer holidays as this can give the school a huge boost in fund raising.